Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: FW: FCC File No. 0640-EX-PL-2012

From: Rehmer, Brian J. [mailto:Brian.Rehmer@ultra-ussi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 1:23 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0640-EX-PL-2012

Thanks,

Brian

Brian J. Rehmer

Manager, Advanced Development Naval Programs
Undersea Sensor Systems, Inc.

4868 East Park 30 Drive

Columbia City, Indiana 46725

260.248.3640 (V)

260.248.3510 (FAX)

email: Brian.Rehmer@ultra-ussi.com

From: Rehmer, Brian J. [mailto:Brian.Rehmer@ultra-ussi.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 1:10 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0640-EX-PL-2012

Ben,
We can work with the restricted range. Note, our operation is from ground level only. Our products are sonobuoys
which ride on the surface. Also, monitoring from our location the 136 to 137 is really quite. Are you concerned with

guard band for aviation or satellite users?

Brian

Brian J. Rehmer

Manager, Advanced Development Naval Programs
Undersea Sensor Systemes, Inc.

4868 East Park 30 Drive

Columbia City, Indiana 46725

260.248.3640 (V)

260.248.3510 (FAX)

email: Brian.Rehmer@ultra-ussi.com







